
The deadline to apply for Federal Emergency Management 
Agency (FEMA) disaster assistance for the October 2015 flood 
was midnight on Jan. 4., 2016.

Flood victims who have filed for FEMA disaster assistance can 
get status updates and other information online at  
www.disasterassistance.gov or by calling 1-800-621-3362 or 
(TTY) 1-800-462-7585.


